
 

 

 

Dear Church Leader, 
 
The Central Conference of the Evangelical Covenant Church, in partnership with Covenant Point Bible 
Camp and a team of Central Conference youth pastors, want to invite you to consider Adventures in 
Leadership (AIL) for your students. AIL is a small-group, wilderness, discipleship and leadership training 
experience designed for young people who are entering grades 10-12. 
 
Inspired by a similar model successfully used in the Northwest Conference for many years, the Central 
Conference now has six years of our own successful AIL programs under our belt, and about 89 students 
who have successfully completed our program. This summer, (June 23-29, 2019) we are excited to 
continue this unique leadership program at Covenant Point Bible Camp and on-trail along Pictured Rocks 
National Lakeshore on Lake Superior. 
  
You and your church are invited to select one or two students, who will be entering grades 10-12, for 
application to AIL. More information, a video, and online application can be found 
at www.cpbc.com/AIL. Please share this important training opportunity with your high school students. 
This program has very limited space available, as we only accept 16 students each summer. Applications 
must be completed by Friday, March 15, 2019. Please feel free to contact Dustin Johnson at Covenant 
Point Bible Camp (906.265.2117 or dustin@cpbc.com) with any questions. We seek your prayers as we 
plan and make decisions about this year’s participants. 
 
Part of the hope and vision is that when a student is accepted, that each home church would invest in 
their student by funding at least $200 (of the total $405). (Checks can be made out to Covenant Point 
Bible Camp, memo: AIL/student’s name). Please be aware that your student may be in touch with you to 
follow up on this request for support in this ministry training experience. Feel free to contact us with any 
questions at 906.265.2117 or dustin@cpbc.com. 
 
Grace and Peace, 
 
 
Erik Strom, Executive Director, Covenant Point Bible Camp 
 
 
Dustin Johnson, Program Manager, Covenant Point Bible Camp 

http://dustin@cpbc.com/
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